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   RALEIGH, (SGRToday.com) - The Eastern North Carolina School for the Deaf will meet
Tuesday at 2 p.m. in Wilson.
   
   The meeting will be held in Massey Lounge at the Eastern North Carolina School for the Deaf,
1311 US Hwy 301 South in Wilson.
   
   According to its website, the school provides specialized instruction for deaf, hard of hearing,
and deaf-blind students. It was founded in 1964 and serves the 54 easternmost counties in
North Carolina.
   
   For more information about the meeting, contact Carter Bearden at 252.237.2450.
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